
PSYCHOLOGICAL FIRST AID: Train the Trainer (ATLANTA) – Free training 

opportunity 

We are pleased to announce the upcoming course offering of “Psychological First Aid: Train the 

Trainer” taking place in Atlanta, GA on September 9 - 10, 2025. This is a valuable opportunity 

for those looking to become certified trainers in Psychological First Aid and strengthen our 

collective capacity to support communities during disaster and crisis response.  

Upcoming Course: 

• Georgia Department of Public Health Office – Twin Towers (East Building – 3rd 

Floor) 

• 200 Piedmont Avenue, S.E., Atlanta, GA30334  

o 9/9: EOC Briefing Room (Room 3-240) 

o 9/10: EOC (Room 3-230)  

 

Register here: https://training.gema.ga.gov/TRS/broadcastInvite.do?biCofId=71271 

 

This training is open to individuals who are active in disaster response and recovery, and who are 

committed to providing future Psychological First Aid trainings to their communities.  

 

Prerequisites: If you register for this training, you must also fill out this Google document. 

Applicants will be automatically wait-listed until the Google Doc is completed and applicants are 

vetted by the trainers.   

 

Space is limited, so we encourage early registration. If you have any questions, please don’t 

hesitate to reach out to Kalie Burke at kalie.burke@dbhdd.ga.gov 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership in building a more resilient Georgia! 
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